The City of Waterville’s
Yard Waste Recycling Facility

\ will close for the season
Home of the...

«ws SGUNDAY, NOVEMBER 30™

The facility is owned and operated by Clean Wood
Recycling and will be closed for the months of
December, January (except Jan.3" for Christmas Tree
Drop-Off) & February. It will reopen sometime in
March (weather permitting)

FALL HOURS OF OPERATION
ML Thurs. & Fri. - 10:00 am - 6:00pm
ﬁﬂT 4 lfﬂ'@ Saturday - 9:00am-5:00pm
Sunday - 11:00am-4:00pm
Clean Wood Recycling
6730 Anthony Wayne Trail

419-843-WOOD (9663)




